The NW Guides and Anglers Association, representing tens of thousands of sportanglers in the state of Oregon, strongly supports
this bill that falsely advocates that Oregon is home to a strong set of assurances that Oregon's waterways are safe for fish to spawn,
rear and migrate in. Many of Oregon's waterways fail to meet the minimum temperature standards for the spawning and rearing of
wild fish, and OFRI has been shamming the public for decades with false information. Surely the state of Oregon can put to better
use how these public dollars are used.



